Board Meeting Minutes

It was previously mentioned and now is proposed to discontinue posting minutes to the newspaper.

By posting all minutes to the website we provide the necessary community access to board proceedings.

To answer the question as to whether individuals without a computer do not have access, | would reply
that many people do not subscribe to the newspaper. The website is actually more accessible than the
newspaper and as with a newspaper, those without access can use a library to access the minutes.

The cost savings in publishing and time of labor to duplicate access options, makes it worth the change.



